
October 27, 2023 

Dominga S. Jimenez-Garcia 

Pueblo County 

33601 United Ave 

Pueblo, CO 81001 

RE:  Everhart Pit - File No. M-1997-081, 

Technical Revision (TR-1) 

Mine Plan revision 

Dear Dominga S. Jimenez-Garcia: 

Your Technical Revision application for the Everhart Pit 112c Construction Materials Reclamation Permit, 

which is located in Pueblo County has been filed.  All comment and review periods began on October 

26, 2023, and a decision date has been set for November 27, 2023. 

If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at 720-836-0967, or by email at 

amber.gibson@state.co.us. 

Sincerely, 

Amber M. Gibson 

Environmental Protection Specialist 




